



February 28, 2017

North Pigeon Lake Ratepayers Association General Delivery Bobcaygeon, ON KOM 1AO Attn: Janet Klein, President

Thank You for Your Gift

Dear Janet,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, our staff, volunteers and advisors, we'd like to thank you for your recent gift of \$4000.00 from the Boyd Island Color Cruise to Kawartha Land Trust in 2016!

With your gift, you are helping to protect and care for significant natural landscapes in the Kawarthas in perpetuity.

Like many other charities, we compete for funding from government and foundations. But our accomplishments are largely enabled by the gifts we receive from donors like you.

On behalf of the Kawartha Land Trust Board of Directors, volunteers and staff, a heartfelt thank you for your generous support in protecting the land you love.

Sincerely,

Mike Hendren Executive Director

Charity Number: 879086718RR0001